
From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 6:53 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
This is an important bill to pass. SB 67 is a necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and 
health of Alaskans. Chemical free drinking water is a public right, please see that this bill passes the 
legislature. 
 
Sincerely, 
Thomas Ely 
PO Box 1014  Haines, AK 99827-1014 
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 6:33 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
I am for SB 67 bcz it is so important for our firefighters! Their mortality rate is very high bcz of all the 
toxic exposure that they get in firefighting. Please help them, our Alaskan waters, our land, and Alaskan's 
health by passing this important and necessary Bill. Thank you! 
 
Sincerely, 
Marianne Burke 
1115 E Pullman Dr  Wasilla, AK 99654-5737  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 6:10 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
Please, follow the science  
 
Sincerely, 
Kat McElroy 
411 E 7th St  Nenana, AK 99760 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov


From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 4:48 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
Senate Bill 67 is an important start to addressing toxic drinking water in Alaska. Clean water is a human 
right, and the Alaska State Legislature has already helped undermine this fundamental right in the 
interest of mining, oil, and gas industry, especially in and around Indigenous communities. If ensuring 
basic human rights is a goal of the State Senate, as implied in the Constitution of the State of Alaska's, 
"Inherent Rights", then SB 67 is an essential measure for the health and wellbeing of constituents, those 
to whom the Legislature is ostensibly accountable. 
 
 
Many other countries have already moved to PFAS-free firefighting foams which are demonstrably 
effective in aviation and oil/gas related fires. The exemption in this bill for oil/gas industry is a blatant 
failure to represent the AK Legislature’s purported constituents in the interest of multinational 
corporations manufacturing PFAS. While this bill is inadequate, it is imperative that it passes the Senate 
Finance Committee as a small move in the right direction. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dylan Jones 
324 E Intl Airport Rd  Anchorage, AK 99518-1215  
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From: Ashlyn Johnson <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 

Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 4:48 PM 

To: Senate Finance Committee <Finance.Committee@akleg.gov> 

Cc: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 

Subject: Letter of Support for SB 67 

 

Dear Members of Senate Finance, 

 

I am writing to express my strong support for Senate Bill 67, which aims to phase out Aqueous Film 

Forming Foam (AFFF) in the state of Alaska. As you may be aware, AFFF contains Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl 

Substances (PFAS), which have been linked to a range of serious health problems, including cancer, 

immune system dysfunction, and developmental issues. 

 

As a concerned citizen, I believe that it is essential for our lawmakers to take action to protect our 

communities from the harmful effects of PFAS. With the increasing awareness of the risks associated 

with these chemicals, it is imperative that we phase out AFFF as soon as possible, in order to prevent 

further contamination of our environment and exposure to our residents. 

 

I applaud your efforts to support Senate Bill 67 and to take a proactive stance on this critical issue. I 

firmly believe that it is the duty of our legislators to ensure the safety and well-being of all Alaskans and 

that phasing out AFFF is an essential step towards achieving this goal. 

 

Thank you for your dedication to this important issue, and for your commitment to protecting the health 

and safety of our communities. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ashlyn Johnson 

 

-- 

~ I live and work on Dena'ina lands ~ 
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 4:45 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
 
Sincerely, 
Julie K Wahl 
4112 Reka Dr # O-3 Anchorage, AK 99508-3592  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 4:41 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
 
Sincerely, 
Becky Breeding 
PO Box 672569  Chugiak, AK 99567-2569 
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 4:34 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
Please, 
Think of our future generations. 
And SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of 
Alaskans. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tre-c Dumais 
1610 Wolverine St  Anchorage, AK 99504-2565  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 4:04 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sharla Hausmann 
1554 21st Ave Apt 7 Fairbanks, AK 99701-6456  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 4:00 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskan 
citizens and wildlife. Please pass this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Roderick 
5316 E 41st Ave  Anchorage, AK 99508-5705  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 5:44 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
PFAS, which are a harmful class of over 12,000 chemicals, are known as “forever chemicals” because 
they are extremely persistent and have been found in the bodies of people and wildlife. They cause harm 
to health at extremely low exposure levels, including certain cancers, liver and kidney damage, and 
immune system suppression. 
 
Most of the contamination from PFAS in Alaskan’s drinking water has been caused by the dispersive use 
of PFAS-based industrial firefighting foams used on airports and military bases. 
 
Some suggested talking points—be sure to use your own words about why this is important to you! 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
There are safe, effective, and economical alternatives to the use of PFAS-based firefighting foams that 
are in use at major airports, military installations, and oil and gas facilities around the world. 
We also need comprehensive legislation to establish health protective drinking water standards and 
other protections for Alaska communities. 
Please schedule a hearing and pass SB 67 during this session! 
 
Sincerely, 
Samarys Seguinot Medina 
7962 Resurrection Dr  Anchorage, AK 99504-4729  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 5:48 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sharla Hausmann 
1554 21st Ave Apt 7 Fairbanks, AK 99701-6456  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 5:51 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lynn Wilbur 
8515 Jennifer Dr  Juneau, AK 99801-9092 
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 6:02 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
 
Last year I lived near Lake Hood. I later learned it is one of the most pfa polluted waters in Alaska.  
Drinking water used to be the new oil but now due to scarcity of drinking water it's the new rare earth 
mineral. The food we eat needs pfa free water too. 
 
Sincerely, 
Luci Beach 
607 Old Steese Hwy Pmb 14 Fairbanks, AK 99701-3163  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 6:34 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Supporting Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans.  
There are alternatives available for these 'forever chemicals' and these need to be utilized. Our leaders 
need to create and pass legislation to establish health protective drinking water standards and other 
protections for Alaska communities. 
Please schedule a hearing and pass SB 67 during this session! 
 
Sincerely, 
Frank Lahr 
2440 E Tudor Rd Unit 790 Anchorage, AK 99507-1185  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 6:54 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans.  
This is long overdue!  Do your job and give your constituents clean water and stop sucking up to your 
corporate overlords! 
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Vogt 
269 Bias Dr E  Fairbanks, AK 99712-2530 
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 7:48 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
 
Sincerely, 
Laurel Flynn 
21419 Edoodah Ave Box 143 Sutton, AK 99674  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 9:56 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
These are FOREVER chemicals in our ground water and our drinking water and the waters that feed the 
salmon we all eat. This is Madness! WHY wouldn't you want to protect yourself and your families from 
these cancerous damaging products when YOU HAVE THE POWER to change the laws. We all got by just 
fine without these chemicals before they were incorporated into daily use and we can find ways to get 
along just fine without them. Humans are Brilliant and resourceful. Give the scientists a chance to find 
less harmful solutions and fund them going forward.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janeen Herr 
5301 Sharon St Apt B Anchorage, AK 99508-4979  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 10:07 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
 
Sincerely, 
Becky Breeding 
PO Box 672569  Chugiak, AK 99567-2569 
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 8:20 AM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
PFAS chemical have become pervasive in the environment throughout the US without much knowledge 
or understanding of how it can harm us. Now the science is catching up and we see the health 
consequences. Furthermore, these chemicals are difficult and expensive to remove once they enter the 
soil. Please pass SB67 to mitigate this problem now. Its an important first step. 
 
Sincerely, 
John Skinner 
820 Lighthouse Ct  Anchorage, AK 99515-3669 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov


From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 9:39 AM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans.  I 
would like my children and grandchildren and their children to have safe drinking water.  Quyana! 
 
Sincerely, 
Fredrika Prince 
1225 E Intl Airport Rd Ste 220 Anchorage, AK 99518-1410  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 9:56 AM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
I hope you’ll join me in supporting SB 67. We need action to counter the harms of PFAS at all levels, from 
individuals to governments, because we are all affected and we all need the validation of our shared 
situation that this legislation can begin to offer. It’s one more step toward remediation and healing 
within your power to take, and I hope you will. 
 
Sincerely, 
Allegory Smith 
811 Goldfinch Rd  Fairbanks, AK 99709-6638  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 10:28 AM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans.  
PFAS are the deadly chemicals known as forever chemicals because they do not degrade in the 
environment and they bioaccumulate in our bodies and the bodies of fish and animals Alaskans eat.  
 
Stopping the use of PFAS in firefighting foam used at airports and military bases is the most important 
thing -- because once PFAS have escaped into the soil and groundwater near these sites (of which there 
are hundreds if not thousands), which are generally located close to Alaska's many rural communities, it 
is currently almost impossible to clean them up and extremely expensive to remove them from 
contaminated water. Prevention is always the best policy when dealing with chemicals as toxic as PFAS. 
 
So that's the first step, but not the only step: Alaskans need you to include enforceable water quality 
standards for PFAS that are low enough to protect human health (U.S. EPA just acknowledged in its 
recent rulemaking that the standards should be set at the limit of detection, i.e., a few parts per 
thousand). Of course, the polluters must be held accountable for remediation and redress for 
contaminated Alaskans and their families and the environment we all depend on. The state must finish 
what it started years ago: continue its testing program to determine the nature and extent of PFAS 
pollution at all sites, water bodies, and drinking water sources at risk of contamination due to proximity 
to known uses of PFAS. 
 
Please add these additional protections for Alaskans, our waters, and our wildlife -- and then swiftly pass 
SB 67 to the floor and a final vote to join the dozens of other states that are moving forward to protect 
their residents from this insidious threat to our future. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Patti Saunders 
3733 Henderson Loop  Anchorage, AK 99507-2627  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 12:58 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
 
Sincerely, 
Margaret Tarrant 
3240 Penland Pkwy  Anchorage, AK 99508-1926  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 2:07 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
 
Sincerely, 
Karla Jacobsen 
685 Fairbanks St Apt B Fairbanks, AK 99709-3456  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 10:08 AM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Urgent action is needed to address PFAS in Alaska to prevent further harm and to protect public 
health - pass SB 67! 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tre-C Dumais 
1610 Wolverine St  Anchorage, AK 99504-2565  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Thursday, April 6, 2023 12:37 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of 
Alaskans.please consider promoting safer , effective firefighting foams for our community, so we can 
continue to be proud of the quality of our drinking water. In Alaska we should be in the forefront with 
our resources. 
 
Sincerely, 
tara walker 
1825 Cindy Lee Ln  Anchorage, AK 99507-5417  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Friday, April 7, 2023 7:52 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
 
Sincerely, 
Shoshanah Stone 
2425 Marian Bay Cir  Anchorage, AK 99515-3112  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2023 9:43 AM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Please Pass Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
Good Morning Co-Chairs Stedman, Hoffman, Olson, and Members of the Senate Finance Committee, 
 
I am writing in support of Senate Bill 67, and I urge you to please schedule a hearing and ultimately pass 
this important bill this year.  
 
PFAS chemicals cause harm to health at extremely low exposure levels, including certain cancers, liver 
and kidney damage, and immune system suppression. Alarmingly, samples taken by Alaska Community 
Action on Toxics from 2021 and 2022 revealed the presence of toxic PFAS chemicals in ALL the water 
bodies that they tested in both Anchorage and the Fairbanks North Star Borough. Those studies are most 
relevant to me as someone who lives in Anchorage, yet I am aware that countless other watersheds and 
communities across our state have similar levels of these toxic substances. 
 
Most of the contamination from PFAS in Alaskans' drinking water has been caused by the dispersive use 
of PFAS-based industrial firefighting foams used on airports and military bases, and this important bill is 
the bare minimum we can do to protect our watersheds and our fellow Alaskans by phasing out those 
harmful firefighting foams. 
 
These PFAS chemicals are known as “forever chemicals” because they are extremely persistent and have 
been found in the bodies of people and wildlife. We must act NOW to limit the damage that has already 
been done and protect our communities from further harm. SB 67 is an important and necessary step 
toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. I urge you to please schedule a hearing and 
pass this important bill as soon as possible. 
 
Respectfully, 
Donovan Russoniello 
 
Sincerely, 
Donovan Russoniello 
2746 W 42nd Ave Apt 3 Anchorage, AK 99517-2835  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2023 11:44 AM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
 
There are safe, effective, and economical alternatives to the use of PFAS-based firefighting foams that 
are in use at major airports, military installations, and oil and gas facilities around the world. 
 
We also need comprehensive legislation to establish health protective drinking water standards and 
other protections for Alaska communities. 
Please schedule a hearing and pass SB 67 during this session! 
 
Carolyn Tague 
Anchorage 
 
Sincerely, 
CArolyn Tague 
7314 Linden Dr  Anchorage, AK 99502-3073  
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From: Jasmine J <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 

Sent: Monday, April 10, 2023 3:57 PM 

To: Senate Finance Committee <Finance.Committee@akleg.gov> 

Cc: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 

Subject: SB 67 

 

Dear Co-Chairs Bishop and Giessel and Members of the Senate Resources Committee: 

 

I am a student at UAF and very concerned about the PFAS contamination in drinking water in Fairbanks 

and around the state. These chemicals are harmful to our health at very low exposure levels and can 

have multigenerational adverse effects. Please pass SB 67 to prevent further harm to our communities 

and consider additional legislation to strengthen protections. Thank you for scheduling the hearing and 

please pass SB 67 this session. It is an urgent public health issue.  

 

Best Regards,  

Jasmine Jemewouk 
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From: Thomas McLaughlin <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 7:34 AM 
To: Senate Finance Committee <Finance.Committee@akleg.gov> 
Cc: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: SB 67 
 
 
I am writing in support of SB 67 limiting the use of PFAS.  I used to live in Gustavus and my whole family 
was poisoned by PFAS!  Please pass this important bill! 
Sent from my iPhone 
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 12:26 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
There are safe alternatives available to PFAS chemicals, and it's important that we embrace the use of 
alternatives and speed along this transition away form harmful PFAS. 
Please support legislations that establishes safe drinking water standards to protect Alaskan 
communities. 
I urge you to schedule a hearing and pass SB 67 this session. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lynn DeFilippo 
PO Box 82412  Fairbanks, AK 99708-2412 
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 1:49 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
Please pass this important bill.  
 
Sincerely, 
Christine Wilcox 
10001 Hampton Cir  Anchorage, AK 99507-6227  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 1:50 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67. Keep our water clean!! 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans.   
I can’t imagine anything more important than keeping PFAS (forever chemicals) out of all of Alaska’s 
waters.  Living here is challenging enough without having to be concerned about contaminated water. 
Let’s keep our water pristine forever to keep everyone and all the natural world here healthy.  
 
Sincerely, 
Colleen Hogan 
8012 Seclusion Dr  Anchorage, AK 99504-3601  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov


From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 2:03 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
We need SB 67. Please protect the drinking water and health of Alaskans. I support this bill and I hope 
you will too. Thanks for your hard work. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jill Parson 
582 N Beaver Lake Rd  Big Lake, AK 99623  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 2:26 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dave Maternowski 
PO Box 389  Girdwood, AK 99587-0389 
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 2:45 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Protect our health- pass Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
As a public health advocate, I implore you to pass SB 67 . It is a necessary step toward protecting the 
drinking water and health of all  Alaskans. These forever chemicals don’t break down and have been 
proven to cause sickness. We must stop using them and must protect drinking water to sustain life- 
including yours! 
Step up and do the right thing please.  
 
Sincerely, 
Leslie Kleinfeld 
6730 Reedyke Cir  Anchorage, AK 99507-2215  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 2:49 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
 
Sincerely, 
Gloria Prince 
7599 Betnu Cir  Anchorage, AK 99504-5266  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 3:11 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Support for Senate Bill 67 - Ban PFAS 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
 
Having spent my career administering grants and loans for construction of public drinking water projects, 
I have seen first hand the extent of PFAS contamination in residential wells and the water tables around 
airports across the state.  Because of its impact on public health and the environment, I support SB 67 as 
an important and necessary step towards stopping further pollution.  At the same time, I support moving 
towards a more environmentally friendly long term solution that will serve to protect future generations. 
 
Sincerely, 
Beth Verrelli 
24151 Seward Hwy  Indian, AK 99540-9600 
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 3:13 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
Please support  keeping PFAS out of Alaskan waters by supporting SB67. It is an important and necessary 
step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans.  
 
Sincerely, 
Leann Ronsse 
230 Pacific View Dr  Anchorage, AK 99515-3704  
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From: <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 3:16 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support for Senate Bill 67 
 
Dear Senator Jesse Kiehl, 
 
SB 67 is an important and necessary step toward protecting the drinking water and health of Alaskans. 
 
Sincerely, 
Rick Love 
6400 E Northern Lights Blvd Apt 5A Anchorage, AK 99504-3378  
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